
From: Daniel Lea <dlea@woh.rr.com> On Behalf Of cima@cellulose.org 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 10:15 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Proposed IECC Process Change 
 
The Board of Directors of the Cellulose Insulation Manufacturers Association endorses the proposal to 
employ the ICC Standards Process for future development of the International Energy Conservation 
Code (IECC). 
 

Daniel Lea, Executive Director 
Cellulose Insulation Manufacturers Association 
7946 Clyo Rd, Dayton, OH 45459 
Phone: 888-881-2462 
Direct line: 937-405-5943 
cima@cellulose.org 
 

The Greenest of the GreenTM 
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